
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Did You Know? 
 
 
 

Referrals for Independent Living Classes can be made for youth 16 and older 
by contacting your Regional Independent Living Coordinator. 
 
 
Referrals may be made by foster parents or workers for the youth. 
 
 
Youth placed with a private child care provider  
will receive their classes through the private child care  
provider. 
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“Did You Know?” is brought to you weekly from the Coordinating Services for Children Workgroup.   
If you would like more information, please contact the OOHC Branch by calling (502)-564-2147 

 

http://chfs.ky.gov/

